SUPER RC FLYER



Volume: No. XVVII Issue: No. 11, Date: December 15, 2022 Editor: Bob Hill (989-492-1277)
Email: rahill1@svsu.edu Website: www.midlandrc.org

December 7th Meeting Minutes

The board meeting was called to order by Chris Peters at 6:30pm. Board members in attendance - Chris Peters, Mike Curreri, Ken McNurlen, Ron Helmer, Dennis Albee, Frank Lee, Karl Eckerle.

The general meeting was called to order by Chris Peters at 7:30pm. Members in attendance – Tom Jared, Mike Wentworth, Gene Thompson, Rob Pound, Fergus Fleming, Mike Nentwig, Jerry Hahnfeld.

There were no visitors.

Old Business

The banquet still needs a program. If Machine Engineering cannot attend, we will have the Brown Air Museum as a presenter.

The club build project is moving ahead with the selection of the models for construction. See Karl's email for more info on the planes and when they will be available.

New Business

Elections are due for one trustee spot, Steve Zahm's position is up for election. Nominations are now open. Let Mike Curreri or Frank Lee know if anyone wishes to run for the trustee position. The roles are to attend meetings and handle the elections for club.

FRIA proposal to AMA for flying without remote ID. There have been emails from the AMA and Karl on the proposed process to make our club an amnesty zone for remote ID devices in aircraft. Karl and Ron Helmer will start on the paperwork as soon as possible.

The next scheduled club events are the New Year's Eve fly at the field Dec 31st, and the Snow Fly January 7th.

The program on lipo charging and safety was represented by Rob Pound.

Meeting adjourned by Chris Peters at 8:40pm.